
- - -----

FILED
From:
To:

Subject:
Date:

Erik Molvar

Warina. Kim; Rubv Jim
Re: Sand Creek
Wednesday, July 07, 2010 10:26:15 AM

JUL 0 7 2010

Jim Ruby, Executive Secretary
Environmental Quality Council

Dear Kim,

In response to the assorted accusations leveled by John Green in jhis comment
letter, I offer a brief response. I am not a Iwyer, have never represented to anyone
that I am a lawyer or am practicing law, and am not practicing law by filing the
petition to protect Sand Creek as Very Rare or Uncommon, as determined by both
the EQCand the Wyoming Bar Association. I am the Executive Director and Wildlife
Biologist working as full-time staff for Biodiversity Conservation Alliance, in which
capacity John Green concedes I am able to represent BCA in matters such as these.

I did not draft the original petition to designate Sand Creek as Very rare or
Uncommon that was submitted by Marcia Dunsmore and the Friends of Sand Creek.
I have, however, adopted this petition in substantial part and built upon it, adding
additional information at the request of EQCand broadening the boundaries slightly
to encompass the Dugout Gulch Botanical Area.

Sincerely yours,

Erik Molvar

On 7/7/20108:48 AM, Waring, Kimwrote:

Attached is an e-mail I received this morning from Mr. Green.

Kim Waring
Environmcntal Quality Council
Sr. Of1: Supp. Spcc.
122 H1. 25t11

Hcrschlcr Bldg., Rm. 1714
C11eyenne,WY 82002
(307) 777-7170
(307) 777-6134

E-Mail to and from me, in connection with the transaction of public business, is subject to the Wyoming Public
Records Act and may be disclosed to third parties.

Erik Molvar
Biodiversity Conservation Alliance (formerly Biodiversity Associates)
P.O. Box 1512
Laramie, WY 82073
(307) 742-7978
FAX (307) 742-7989
Visit our website at www.voiceforthewild.org


